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Can you believe, we made it to the Semi-
Finals! Sending all our love and good
vibes to our dear BOKKE this Saturday.
What better way to kick off the weekend
than a colourful run, followed by an epic
braai feast before the big game? Sports
are a fantastic chance to ignite our
national spirit and show some love for our
country. A big shoutout to all the parents
for letting us celebrate Bok Fridays!

SUGGESTION
SESSIONS
We extend our sincere gratitude to our
parents for their participation in this
week's Parent Meetings. Effective
communication and idea-sharing are
crucial to creating the ultimate
experience for our children in this
school. We value your input and
appreciate your continued support.
Thank you!

EXTRAMURALS
BEGIN

COLOUR
FESTIVAL
Hey there! Quick heads up, if you
haven't snagged your tickets yet, you're
running out of time! I can't wait to see
you tomorrow as we get our party on
for this epic yearly shindig. The kiddos
have been bouncing off the walls with
anticipation, and I just know tomorrow
will be a smash hit. See you soon!

Observing our children express
themselves in activities beyond the
classroom is always a privilege. It's no
secret that we hold a deep appreciation
for sports, and it's pleasing to see our
children share this enthusiasm. I'm
optimistic that our passion and drive
will soon enable us to compete at a
higher level.

REGISTRATIONS @07:00

RIDGEWAY COLLEGE



IBT

Our "Bigger Babies" are all grown up
and ready to spread their wings at the
college. Let's wish them a smashing
farewell tonight and brace ourselves for
the amazing feats they're destined to
achieve!
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This week, our Grade 3 and 6 learners
concluded their International Benchmark
Tests (IBT's). Given their dedication and
effort, I am optimistic that we will
achieve favorable results.

PEN LICENSE
A round of applause for our Grade 3
champs as they gear up for their pen
licence ceremony! Count me in as your
biggest fan.

ROAD SAFETY

GRADE 7
FAREWELL

As we enter our rainy season, I urge all
road users to exercise caution while
driving. It's essential to reduce speed
and maintain heightened vigilance.
Adverse weather conditions can make
the road slippery, necessitating an
adjustment in driving style to ensure
the safety of our families, children, and
staff during travel.


